From: Choudry, Seemi 
Sent: Friday, June 09, 2017 10:15 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: TRAVEL: Request for ethics approval of travel (May 22-25)

Hi Steve, 

This email serves to confirm that from May 22-25, 2017 I attended the Cities for Action Conference in Washington, D.C. The purpose of this trip was to promote inter-city collaboration focusing on policy and immigration issues facing U.S. cities. Cities for Action covered all expenses associated with this trip. 

Thanks, 

Seemi

Seemi Choudry

Director, Office of New Americans (ONA) 

Mayor’s Office, City of Chicago

